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Open Enmllment
for 2023-2024

Our Savior Christian Academy is now
offering open enrollment! If you know of
a family seeking excellence in faith-based
education, please share the amazing
things you have seen at OSCA! Any
questions regarding curriculum, financial
arrangements, school tours or any
specific questions about OSCA, email us
at oursavioracademy@yahoo.com.

Class sizes are limited! Enrolliment forms
can be found on the school website
under the forms tab.

"We wanted to send a message thanking
you for taking the time to give us a tour
of Our Savior Academy last week. We
appreciate the kindness, care and
professionalism from everyone we met. "

_.f OSCA Celebrates

Famous Author's

: ‘:J birthday

One fish, two fish, red fish, blue fish. We all
know the charming rhymes of Dr. Seuss.
However, it was the OSCA preschool class
who not only learned these beloved verses,
but also got to see, taste, and experience
the glorious creativity of Dr. Seuss. "We
plan for this day every year from making
crafts in art, doing math by working on
graphing and reading Dr. Seuss books all
week long." noted OSCA preschool teacher
Mrs. Hall. "It's fun preparing for his birthday
week. "

The teachers love seeing the kids' faces
when they see their friends dressed in their
favorite character. Kids wore shirts showing
off Lorax, The Grinch, One Fish Two Fish,
Thing 1 & Thing 2, Cindy Lou Who and
many “Cat in the Hat” hats. The morning of
Dr. Seuss's birthday, the class had deli ham
and green eggs for their snack while the
teachers read the book, “Green Eggs and
Ham”. "Some students wouldn't even try
the green eggs," stated Mrs. Hall, "but there
was a lot of laughter watching the ones that
tried a bite and liked it. "
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OSCA Drama
Production of
Friends
Coming in April

This year's spring drama production will take
you back almost thirty years to when we first
met the Friends gang- Rachel Green, Phoebe
Buffay, Monica Geller, Ross Geller, Joey
Tribbiani, and Chandler Bing. The Friends
comedy showed us that we can seek out and
secure relationships that are life-long. We
see that same concept being played out
through children at OSCA.

Middle and high school students have been
working on this original production since
January with students being involved in all
aspects of the play, including lighting design,
script development, and set construction.
The play has over 25 actors along with the
back of the house team with many of them
new to theater. But don't let this discourage
you from coming out to see the play. "The
students are willing to put themselves out
there, hear constructive criticism, and
respond with change. They are developing
the greatest life-skill an employer could ask
for," stated production director, Mrs. P.

Tickets will be available for $15 starting
March 14 through the school office. Show
times are April 20 and 21 at 6pm at the
Smithville  campus.  There  will be
opportunities to purchase front row seating,
engage in prize giveaways the night of the
performance and more! All set items will be
sold the final night of the performance.
Thank you to all of the incredible parents
and volunteers who donated set items,
costumes and more! See you at Monica's!

College Campus Tours!

OSCA will welcome Concordia University
Nebraska to the Smithville campus on
Friday March 10. Concordia is set to visit
with our high school students regarding
college opportunities found at Concordia
University. In addition, high school
students will tour the campus of
University of Missouri- Kansas City on
Friday March 17 and the campus of
Metropolitan Community College on
March 28. "We are so grateful to be able
to offer these learning opportunities to
our students," stated Superintendent
Pappert.

High School Prom

Don't forget to purchase your prom
tickets! The OSCA High School Spring
Prom- Red Carpet- is scheduled for
Friday March 31 at Restoration 1894 in
Liberty.

Middle School Track

Track season for 4th-8th grades is now
upon us! Practices will be directly after
school from 3:45pm until 5:30pm at the
Smithville Campus every Tuesday and
Thursday. Feeis $120/student plus $25
covers the deposit for the track uniform
shirt. Questions? Contact Calissa Holan
calissaholan@gmail.com.

High School Chess Club

Calling all OSCA high school students!
Seeking all levels of chess skills to be
part of the OSCA Chess Club. The Chess
Club meets every Friday at the Smithville
campus from 3:15-4:15. Come and enjoy
a fun game of chess. Thank you Mrs.
Watkins for being the club sponsor.
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